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Thank you from Number One: CEO

Roger Snoble Greets Commuters with

Commemorative Metro Mugs

CEO Roger Snoble was in the holiday

spirit this morning when he personally

handed out more than 70 thank-you

Metro mugs to Metro Red Line patrons at

Union Station.

Making his pitch, the CEO asked

commuters if they would like a free mug

from Metro and then explained it was a

thank-you gift for making Metro the

number one transportation system in the

country.

The reactions were varied but even

those who were a bit rushed seemed

surprised and delighted.
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Parting words? "Keep riding Metro!" said

the CEO.
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